
Domestic production and state aid

As we leave the EU we need to create our own approach to preventing unfair
competition and avoiding unacceptable subsidies. The very wide ranging EU
regime under the control of the Commission and Court can be too long winded
and unfair itself.

There are some industries which can benefit from exit from the EU once we can
change the rules. Fish is the most obvious which I have talked about before.
As we take control of our fish stocks again we need to stimulate a larger
domestic fishing fleet to capture a much larger proportion of a smaller total
catch. This in turn can act as a means of creating a larger fish processing
and related food products industry.

Farming too can be given a domestic boost by leaving the restrictions of the
CAP and providing a system of financial support which encourages more
domestic food production.

When we leave we will also be able to strengthen our domestic capability to
provide the weapons, vehicles and protection that our armed forces require
from their suppliers. When the government wishes to buy naval vessels or
aircraft or body armour or small weapons the competition should preferably be
organised for domestic producers so that the technology and ability to scale
up production rests here in the UK should need ever arise created by a larger
conflict. We can rebuild parts of our defence industries that have been run
down in recent decades as a result of smaller budgets and shared procurement.

Where we wish to buy good products from allies that are already available we
should seek the capacity to make them in whole or part under licence, to have
access to the technology, or have an alternative we can control in the event
of disagreements. Of course there are benefits from sharing ideas with allies
and from buying from each other, but there needs to be fair give and take and
satisfactory arrangements to ensure we have the ability to replace and repair
the weapons in any circumstances.
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